
  

 

 

 

   IIS/CIR/045/2024-2025 

   17/09/2024 

    

   Dear Parents, 

 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

Kindly be informed that the school is in the process of finalizing the List of Candidates 

(LOC) for Class XII Examination 2025 to CBSE Regional Office, New Delhi. The parents of 

Grade XII students whose ward will be appearing for CBSE Board Examination, Feb - 

March 2025 are requested to report to the school as per the below schedule: 

 

Date & Day Grades Time Venue 

25th September 2024 

 (Wednesday) 

Grade XII 12.30 pm – 4:00 pm Respective classrooms 

 

 

Note:  

• Parents attendance is compulsory to confirm the LOC details are error-free. 

• Parent’s signature in LOC is must as the details of students are sent to the Board by the 

school. 

• No correction of LOC will be entertained by the CBSE Board once the data is 

finalized and uploaded in the CBSE official portal. 

• The outstanding fee of your ward must be cleared if pending. 

 

 

Your cooperation is highly required to complete the CBSE Registration on time 

 

Stay Safe & Healthy! 

 

 


